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Dear Mr. Norris:

I am writing to verify the official filing of the EIS entitled:

Draft: Skagit/flanford Nuclear Construction Project, Units 1 and 2,
Permit, Benton County, Washington (NUREG-o894) 8 420265)

This EIS was receised by the Office of Federal Activities on May 5,1982.
It has been determined the above document meets the requirements for filing
as EIS as set forth under Section 1506.9 of the CEQ Regulations.
Accordingly, EPA has scheduled publication of the Notice of Availability
in the Federal Register dated May 14, 1982 and the public review
period is scheduled to terminate on June 28, 1982.

If you have any questions or concerns relating to this matter, please do
not hesitate to contact me or Ms. Jan Lott of my staff on 245-3006.

Sincerely,/;/

n-

- Kathi L. Wilson
Management Analyst
Office of Federal Activities (A-104)

Mr. Jan A. Norris
Environmental Project
Manager

division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
- Washington, DC 20555 5
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